
Silver Spur Winery 
Vineyard Workers 
 

We are a winery near Stephenville, Texas and looking for two individuals that would like to work at a 
vineyard.  Our winery owner manages vineyards in the area.  In addition, we are currently building a 
crush facility and would need assistance in chemistry regarding grapes. 
 
If you might know of a student or graduate that would be interested, please contact me at 214-991-
0664. 
 
Thank you so much for your time.  Look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Lori B. Ford 
Silver Spur Winery 

(214) 991-0664 


